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Vé PACIFICORP Rocky Mountain Power

A MIDAMERICAN ENERGY HOLDINGS COMPANY 825 NE Multnomah Suite 2000
Portland, Oregon 97232




March 31, 2014
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attn:    Steven V. King


Executive Director and Secretary

Re:
Docket No. UE-14_______


Compliance Filing – Work Plan for 2015 Integrated Resource Plan

Dear Mr. King,

Please find enclosed an original and two copies of Pacific Power & Light Company’s Work Plan for the 2015 Integrated Resource Plan.  This filing is submitted in accordance with WAC 480-100-238(4).

It is respectfully requested that all formal requests regarding this filing be addressed to the following:

By E-mail (preferred):

datarequest@pacificorp.com
By regular mail:

Data Request Response Center





PacifiCorp





825 NE Multnomah, Suite 2000





Portland, OR 97232

If there are any informal inquiries concerning this filing, please contact Ted Drennan, Manager Integrated Resource Planning at (503) 813-6841 or Gary Tawwater, Manager, Regulatory Affairs, at (503) 813-6805.

Sincerely,

R. Bryce Dalley
Vice President, Regulation
Enclosure

CC: David Nightingale 

CC: Chris McGuire

